
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

June 8, 2004                             Carson City 
              (775) 684-7740 
 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL LICENSED MANUFACTURERS AND INTERESTED 

PERSONS 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INDUSTRY COMMENTS FOR PROPOSED 

REQUIREMENTS FOR KIOSK USE ON CASHLESS WAGERING 
SYSTEMS  

 
 

The State Gaming Control Board is proposing requirements for 
kiosk use on a cashless wagering system.  The Board will consider all written 
statements, arguments, or contentions submitted within 30 days of this notice. 

The proposed requirements are attached.  Additional copies can be 
obtained on the Board’s website at http://gaming.nv.gov. 

If you have any questions regarding the proposed requirements, 
please contact Travis Foley, Lab Manager of the Electronic Services Division, at 
(702) 486-2043. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Scott Scherer 
Board Member 

 
SS/TF:je 
c:  Dennis K. Neilander, Chairman 
     Bobby L. Siller, Board Member 
     Marc McDermott, Chief, Electronic Services Division 
     Gregory Gale, Chief Auditor, Audit Division 
     Records and Research Service 
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